
 
 

Cherry Street Intermediate 
 

231-258-9146 
Principal: Ryan Moore 

 Mission:  We are a community of respectful learners who are 
gaining independence, and knowledge, while preparing for the 
future in an ever-changing world.  

 

What’s Happening? 
There is a lot happening at Cherry Street Intermediate School.  Check 
it out!  

● CSI would like to thank the PTA for the food that they 
provided for the staff lunch during Parent/Teacher 
Conferences.  

● A big shout out to the 50 4th grade students who took the 
NAEP, you did an amazing job! 

● The NED Show visited CSI and spread the word about being 
persistent and overcoming challenges. They tied this to our 
upcoming testing, and did an amazing job of presenting. 
Furthermore, the students were complemented by the 
presenter, stating that they were a very interactive group, 
and were well behaved. Nice job! 

● Thank you, parents, for being able to bring your children to 
the book fair. We love to see students getting excited about 
getting books to read.  

● MSTEP and NWEA testing will begin shortly after we return 
from spring break.  

○ 5th grade will start MSTEP on April 8th; 4th grade 
will start MSTEP on April 29th. 

○ 4th grade will start NWEA on April 8th; 5th grade 
will start NWEA on April 29 

● Students return to school on April 1 (seriously, that is not an 
April Fool’s joke). 
 

  
 

 Events/Calendar: 
● April 1: Students return to 

school. 
● April 8:  

○ 5th Grade begins MSTEP 
○ 4th Grade begins NWEA 

● April 29 
○ 5th Grade begins NWEA 
○ 4th Grade begins MSTEP 
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